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ATTENTION #5 EXPRESS PASSENGERS 
MCT is proposing to eliminate service to and from downtown St. Louis on the #5 Tri-
City Regional due to low ridership. MCT will host two virtual information sessions to 
gather feedback and answer questions regarding the proposed elimination. 
 

Thursday, February 1, 2024 
11:30 AM – 12:30 PM 
4:30 PM – 5:30 PM 
mct.org/proposed-may-2024-service-change/ 

  
For more information about MCT bus service call 618-797-INFO (4636), e-mail 
info@mct.org, or visit mct.org for meeting details. 

PUBLIC MEETINGS: February 1, 2024 


